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Berkshire Young Musicians Council

The Berkshire Young Musicians Council is looking to appoint new Council members for
2023.

The Berkshire Young Musicians Council (previously the Berkshire Maestros Youth Advisory
Board) was launched in September 2020 as a new platform to enable young people to be
involved in influencing strategic decisions and in driving change within their local music
hub.

As a Young Musicians Council member, you will:

- be passionate about any kind of music- We are looking to appoint a diverse team and
encourage anyone with any kind or amount of musical experience to get involved.

- promote the interests of young musicians within your community to help shape the future
of musicin Berkshire.

- develop skills, knowledge and confidence, and gain experience and insight into
governance and leadership.

- attend Council meetings in person/online once a term at a time chosen by the Council.

- other benefits of council membership to be announced.

We are now accepting expressions of interest from potential Council members, with the
official application and appointment process starting in early 2023. Please complete the

short online form linked below to submit your expression of interest.

Register Here


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Fk5jY1cPIUmM-zirfktN8jWmPG2Com1KpHKB9hOd66dUNENDOEhDQ0pZVlhPT1o1NUgwWUVJUFFXMy4u

